Walid Maalouf






4804 South 30th Street



Tel (703) 671-4834
Arlington, VA 22206
                
wmaalouf@msn.com
--------------------------------------------------------------------------
 

September 18, 2006

Dear Colleague:

 

I am writing you this letter as a private citizen.

 

To advance President George W. Bush's appeal to the US private sector to help rebuild Lebanon after the war that took place from July 12 to August 21, 2006, I am announcing the Lebanese American Renaissance Partnership Trip to Lebanon. It is a Lebanese American business delegation of 250 businessmen and women from around the nation in a historic trip to Lebanon for a two-day conference in support of the Lebanese government’s institutions, to liftup the spirit of the Lebanese people and in consultation with our USAID office in Beirut, to give substantial donations to Lebanese municipalities in order to encourage local governments. Your donation will go to municipalities, who we hope to empower with these funds to help some of their local economies.
Each participant will fly from his or her city of origin to either London or Paris on a US carrier recommended by the MEA office in New York. We will gather either in London or Paris for an MEA flight that will take us as a group to the Rafic Hariri International Airport in Beirut. You may choose your own return date. 

 

You can contact the MEA office in New York and buy the package that Mr. Adib Kassis, Manager of MEA-USA has arranged for us. You also need to send your immediate commitment of a minimum of $1,200 check payable to the Lebanese American Renaissance Partnership, which is a 501 (c) (3) charitable organization, and send it to my home address above. 

Your tax deductible contribution will be divided as follows: $1000 will go into the donation pool and the $200 will remain in the account for miscellaneous expenses such as ground transportations, conference expenses, printing materials, visual and electronic equipment for our two-day conference and any needed mailings. Whatever remains in the account after disbursement of expenses will be donated directly to the municipalities. 

If you cannot join us, you are welcome to contribute to the donation pool, and we will offer an opportunity for a Lebanese student leader to participate in your stead.

Our partner in Lebanon is the American Lebanese Chamber of Commerce (AmCham), which will work the details of the two-day conference under the leadership of its President Mr. Salim Zeenni.

 

Schedule:
 

Departure on Wednesday October 11, 2006 and arrive Thursday 12th in the evening.

Under the auspices of the Prime Minister of Lebanon Fouad Seniora

 

Friday October 13, 2006:

Open Remarks by H.E. Prime Minister Seniora

 

All day Conference

 

Saturday October 14, 2006:
 

Half or all day conference

 

Presentation of the donations.

 

MEA reservation and hotel package:
 

Contact the MEA office directly at (212) 244-6850 or email Mr. Adib Kassis at meausa@aol.com to make your own ticket reservation. Approximate cost of ticket is $1,200 depending on your point of departure from the United States.  

For hotel reservations either contact the Phoenicia directly or MEA. Hotel rate single or double is $150 including breakfast and free space for conference facilities. 

Please join us to help Lebanon regain its trust in itself. Join us in presenting a message about the way of life in the United States. Demonstrate the success of the Lebanese American community and how it is integrated in America’s social fabric. We are Americans and we want the best for Lebanon and the best for the United States. As we move forward with our plan you will be receiving a more detailed agenda with specifics. 

I always believed in YOU, the immigrants. I wrote many articles about "Algerbeh" and "Almegterbeen". We are the solution for a new Lebanon. Join me and let's send Lebanon a permanent solution. 

 

God Bless you,

Walid Maalouf

P.S. This invitation is non-transferable and it is a personal appeal to you only.
